
 

 CORONAVIRUS UPDATE FOR JUNE 

 

In a press conference on Wednesday, our Governors have stated we begin phase 2 of reopening 
starting Friday June 5th.   

To address all of us at Western Pneumatics, Inc., we are still under the guidelines that we have 
been for several weeks, social distancing, sanitizing and cleaning, limit public access, hold 
trainings and meeting via phone and Zoom.   

Under the phase 2 guidelines, business including medical and dental offices will open under 
strict guidelines, the general public will be able to frequent restaurants, business and parks. 
Social gathering sizes have increased as long as distancing can remain in effect.  

It is my opinion that due to the recent protesting, large gatherings and not social distancing 
during these events we will see a great increase in illness in the next couple of weeks 
throughout our entire country. Therefore, it is so important to maintain our current practices 
here at WPI and at home.  

A reminder, if you are sick, please stay home. If you are running a fever, contact your health 
care provider. Get tested if you have any inkling that you may have the virus. There are a lot 
more testing facilities and results are usually returned in 2-3 business days. Louisiana is 
suspending several testing sites the week of June 7 – 12 due to the tropical storm that is 
expected.  

We are still very fortunate to not have a COVID-19 test come back positive. Let’s keep it that 
way.  

And again I need to state that we are very fortunate to be working in an essential business, that 
is busy, has work and is projecting more work every day. You are all amazing in demonstrating 
your dedication to your job buy being here and performing your jobs while overcoming the 
challenges that this pandemic has brought upon us.  

We are in this together, we are supporting each other, we are Western Pneumatics, Inc.  

 

Thank You Everyone, 

Earline 

 


